
Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Amendment Bill 2013 [Provisions] 
 
I believe that the amendments to the EPBC should be accepted and passed in their current form.  
This will provide a solid framework for people in their fight to protect their land and environment 
against CSG and protect valuable water resources.  Depletion of groundwater is a critical issue of 
which all Austalians should be well aware.  On behalf of the Caroona Coal Action Group which 
represents some 200 farmers on the Liverpool Plains we welcome these amendments and thank you 
for the opportunity to make this submission. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Rosemary Nankivell 
Chairman of the Coal Seam Gas Committee, Caroona Coal Action Group 


